
 

                              

    

Lu Ping           May 8, 2018 

Huaiyin Secondary School 

No.174 West Street, 

Qingpu District, 

Huaian, Jiangsu 

 

RE: INVITATION TO PBL WORLD 2018 CONFERENCE AND PBL TOUR  

 

Dear Lu Ping, 

 

Evergreen Education Foundation is pleased to inform you that you are invited to attend the PBL World 2018 

Conference from June 19-21, 2018 at American Canyon High School in Napa Valley, California, USA. Many 

prominent speakers, along with information-packed workshops, will fill the agenda.  

 

While you are here for the conference, we would also like to have you tour some of the Museums, Schools, 

Universities, and Libraries that have PBL activities and curricula. We estimate a stay from June 17th to June 

23rd will be suffice for both attending the conference and touring PBL facilities. 

 

Evergreen Education Foundation will reimburse international and local travel (both in China and US) for up to 

USD$1500. We will arrange and cover all local US accommodation, meals, and conference fees. 

 

Feel free to contact me if you need further details regarding the trip. 

 

I look forward to seeing you in California this June. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Winnie Wong, Ph.D. 

President 

Evergreen Education Foundation 

 


